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Minor injuries services in Dorset Dorset HealthCare
are being reorganised i

Minor injuries units (MIUs) in Dorset are being temporarily reorganised to make
best use of NHS resources, ensure robust and reliable services and help reduce
the spread of the COVID-19 virus.

MIUs will now only provide phone support and will offer face-to-face
appointments only where strictly necessary. We will support the vast majority
of people remotely without the need for on-site appointments.

MIUs in Blandford, Portland and Sherborne will no longer be able to see people
on site from Monday (6 April) and staff from these units will also help support
the MIUs at Shaftesbury and Wimborne hospitals, as well as the Urgent
Treatment Centre at Weymouth Hospital.




